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From: max taax <max535@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 1:42 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
Dear U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission (CFTC) ,

The change of leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 cause serious damage to the
retail FX clients it is force us to fund the account with Large amount of
money to be able to trade Forex, which would be so difficult for small
traders in Forex, and I believe that we should be given the freedom to
choose the appropriate amount of leverage for our individual trading style
and risk tolerance .

I claimed to keep the leverage as it is without changing

Thanks .

Tommy Max
(retail forex trader )
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